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Preamble 
 

The Practice Facility Accreditation Committee occasionally makes decisions which are 

contingent on the occurrence or non-occurrence of a future event.  Rather than evaluate the 

future event for occurrence or non-occurrence as a whole, the Committee recognizes efficiencies 

in delegating the evaluation to either the Committee Panel of three members, or to the 

Registrar/Deputy Registrar.   
 

 

Policy 

 

Where the evaluation of the occurrence of a future event is straightforward or quantitative and 

not requiring discretion, the Deputy Registrar or Registrar may evaluate and ratify the 

Committee’s decision.  Where the evaluation of the future event is discretionary and qualitative, 

the Committee’s Panel may ratify the previous decision.  

 

 

This policy was passed by Council on December 6, 2019 pursuant to Bylaw s. 1.2(4) following 
its proposal by the Practice Facility Accreditation Committee under the authority of Bylaw s. 
1.50(2)(d).” 
 

 


